
If you are new or visiting  Adelaide West Uniting Church we are pleased you        

are here.  A Welcome to Adelaide West information sheet is available in the foyer 

or from the stewards. 

 

Prayer is a powerful tool given to us by God. A tool so powerful that  

although God has given to it to each and every one of us, to use for  

ourselves, we may never realise the true potential it give us. 

At the 5pm service here at Adelaide West, we are continuing our series 

looking through the book of Daniel and now, in chapter 9, we come 

across a powerful prayer. There are many ways to pray, be it for  

personal growth and development, in adoration of our mighty God, on 

behalf of others, for protection or for strength. Our prayers can be silent 

or they can be loud. They can be one off and they can be continuous. 

But perhaps an aspect of prayer which isn’t as readily remembered in 

our day and age, is to pray expectantly. Throughout the book of Daniel 

we have been witnessing the faithful nature of our God, to respond to 

the call of his people. In this chapter Daniel prays expectant that our 

faithful God will act on behalf of his people and we too can be  

expectant. Come and join us this Sunday at 5pm as we explore Daniel’s 

pattern for prayer and how God’s word might shape our own prayer 

lives.   God Bless 

    Jack Harington 

    Youth Team Coordinator 
 

 

Pastoral care 

Rod is back from holidays on Tuesday. 

 

Sunday Worship times:  
 

creative traditional          9.15am 

family worship         10.45am 

youth & young adults      5.00pm 

312 Sir Donald Bradman Drive 

Brooklyn Park  SA  5032 

w   awuc.org.au 

e    office@awuc.org.au 

p    08 8234 1199 
Office Hours  

Mon - Thurs 9am - 3pm                    

news 
of 
the 
church 
16th October,  2016 

 

Pentecost 22 
 

Jeremiah  31:27-34 

Psalm  119:97-104 

2 Timothy 3:14-4:5 

Luke 18:1-8 



Welcome to Worship, 

Our Kids’ Space Program is enjoying the 

last of our School Holiday break and our 

program will recommence next week, Sun-

day 23rd October.  There will be an  

activity available during the Sermon 

today. 

 

The next Kids’ Space meeting this Wednesday 19th October at 7.30 pm 

will take the form of a “Godly Play” introduction where there will be an 

explanation of the “Godly Play” room and a story. If you are interested 

in learning more about this program please book in with me or the 

church office so that we can manage numbers. 
    Blessings Lorraine,  

    Children and Families Pastor  

A place to belong, learn to believe in & become like Jesus 

Engage Youth News  

We are back this  Friday 21st October for term 4. 

Please join us from 6pm - 9:30pm. 

Dinner & dessert ($5.00 cost). 

Anyone in years 7 – 12 is very welcome. 

 
 

Adelaide Theological Library book sale - next door at the  

college. 

Wednesday 19th October, 9:30am - 5:30pm 

Cash, cheque or credit card ($20 limit) 

See flyer on the notice board. 

Come ‘n’ try Girls’ Brigade 

All Girls aged 5—18 years 

Term 4 starts Monday October 17th,  

AWUC hall 6:30—8:30pm 

Come and join us in making craft, playing a 

game, singing songs, making new friends and 

learning about Jesus. 

For any further details contact Joan Bourn 0403 793 871. 



Join with the African community for a fun night at the flicks. 

A special screening of “The Baulkham Hills African Ladies Troup”. 
 

October Thursday 20th at 7 pm. 

Piccadilly cinemas, 181 O'Connell St, Adelaide.    

See Ashmou or the notice board for details. 

 





Only a month until SYNOD 

We really need a “runner” on Thursday 3rd &  

Friday 4th to assist with SYNOD. A runner for Saturday is also helpful 

but not as vital. This can be one person or a couple of people in shift 

work. They are needed to help especially with moving chairs and  

tables around and filling and emptying coffee urns and clearing  

dishes and rubbish as needed. There are busy times and slow times 

and the need is from at least 9am until 9pm - although there are  

flexibilities there. 

Please contact Suzi Cousins in the office.  

Treated Pine Wanted 

I'm looking for some treated pine 590 long, 95 wide and 35 deep, 

and need two of them. To replace two aged slats on the  

Wood bridge in the playground.  Any in someone’s shed?   

David Bailey 0408 207 675 

Wanted 

Drivers to help Learner drivers gain their 75 hours of supervised  

driving practise. 

Do you have one or two spare hours a week or fortnight?  

All learner drivers have their own car and insurance, and will have 

done about 20 hours preliminary driving.  

You need: a full licence and a police clearance. There may be 

some cultural requirements i.e.: women with women. 

Contact:     ruthghg@gmail.com         M: 0450 684 844 

The next Progressive Christianity Service will 

be held on Wednesday, 19th October at 7.00 

pm in the Chapel.  The theme for the evening 

is, as yet, a surprise – even to the presenter!  

You are very welcome to join with us.   

Please contact John Maddern or Esmond 

Dowdy if you require any further information.  

Shared Zone Signs 

Management committee, in conjunction with the College, are to 

install shared zone signs.  This is to reinforce to drivers to be aware of 

people walking and moving through the site.   

Any queries, see David Bailey 

mailto:ruthghg@gmail.com


What’s on this week…   

lead minister:    

Rev Rod Dyson    0409 718 025           

 minister@awuc.org.au 
children and family pastor:  

Lorraine Schroder  kidsspace@awuc.org.au 
youth ministry team leader: 

Jack Harington   youth@awuc.org.au 
Young adult team leader: 

Lauren Andris          youngadults@awuc.org.au 
office & event coordinator:  

Suzi Cousins  office@awuc.org.au 

 

Today   9:15am   Simon Story      

    10:45am  Simon Story 

    5:00pm  Jack Harington – Daniel 9 
 

     Rod is back from holidays Tuesday 18th October 

   Lorraine is back from holidays Monday 17th October 
   

Monday 17th  10am - 3pm AWUC Stichers BYO lunch & stitching 

     AWUC hall 

    6:30 - 8:30pm Girls’ Brigade AWUC hall 

    7:30pm Men’s choir practice AWUC chapel 

Tuesday 18th  9:30 - 11:30am Coffee, chat & share Craft Group 

     AWUC hall 

    7:00pm prayer & fasting AWUC chapel 

Wednesday 19th 7:00pm Progressive Christianity Service AWUC chapel 

Thursday 20th  9:30 - 11:30am mainly music playgroup AWUC hall 

Friday 21st  6:00 - 9:30pm Engage Youth AWUC 
 
 

Next Sunday 23rd October    

    9:15am   Rod Dyson       

    10:45am  Rod Dyson 

    5:00pm  Jack Harington - Daniel wrap up. 

Planning ahead….. 

30th October   Congregational meeting 

2nd November  Installation of new Moderator 

3rd - 5th Nov   SYNOD meeting AWUC   

13th Nov    Henley & Grange Band Concert 

20th Nov    AWUC Men’s Choir Concert 

26th Nov    Back to Bethlehem 

21st December  Mellor Park Carols 

AWUC personal name tags 

can be ordered from the  

office.  

Costs are: 

standard pin $6.00;  

dual pin and pocket clip 

$7.00;  

magnet $9.00. 


